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To whom it may concern:

It is wonderful to see the sun shining out! The days are getting longer and it’s still snowing! The students are excited, as next week is their Spring Break! Spring Break is one week this year - March 13-March 17th, 2023. School will resume on March 20th, 2023.
We have a temporary bus driver. If you, or, if you know someone who would be interested in driving the bus, please let me know. Standard is willing to train someone if they are interested in driving the bus.
The Carmacks Rec. Centre is closed for any after school program for the next couple of days March 9 – March 10, 2023. 
Friday, March 10, 2023, the former NHL Hockey players will be visiting our school at 2:30 pm.
There are 4 high school students participating in the Art Workshop in Dawson on March 20 – March 24, 2023. The students’ and chaperones will catch the bus on Monday at 12 noon. The students are excited to participate in the Art Workshop because the past few years, there were no Art Workshop due to Covid.  It was nice to see it happen again!
The Grads of 2023 are fundraising for their graduation on May 27, 2023. On June 2, 2023 they will have their Native Grad on the last day of school in Whitehorse. Some of the fundraising activities they will have are; 50/50, find the joker, lazy night dinner, auctions, a bottle drive…and many more. Come on out and support your grads! 
Some afterschool activities are: 
Monday - Girls night ages 11-14
Monday – Thursday – study hall (CELC Elizabeth Sk)
Tuesday – Ski Club 3:14 – 4:30 pm
Wednesday – Volleyball
Thursday – Snowshoe Club 3:14 – 4:30 pm
· Every Friday, the volleyball team goes to Whitehorse for NAIG (North American Indigenous Games) tryouts to go to Halifax in the summer.
· Yay! Our students and Earleen are going to Halifax for the NAIG Tournament! Great Job! Go Cougars!!

Enjoy your Spring Break!
Please do not hesitate to call, 897.863.5371, or email, Ruth.Buyck@Yukon.ca, with any questions or to discuss a concern.
Ruth Buyck
Principal


image1.wmf

